ANNUAL ELECTION

Thank You to all homeowners who voted in this
election. We did reach our required quorum and
was able to complete our election.

YOUR NEWLY ELECTED BOARD OF
DIRECTORS ARE:

Jim Marchese
Debby Kelly

Erin Lindquist
Remberto Batista
Rigo Montes De Oca

Homeowners who voted in this election will be
included in the drawing..... One lucky homeowner
will win a free month of association dues!

At our next board meeting on Thursday, May
20th, we will have the drawing. Only those who
returned a voted ballot will be included in the

drawing. The winner will be announced in thes| o

June newsletter.
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CPR Classes
Coming Soon!

Have you ever thought
about taking a CPR class
but never did the research or just got too busy to
pursue it?

We will have a trained instructor here at the
Redwoods to conduct a CPR Class for all
interested residents. A date and time will be
announced when details are confirmed.

News

WE HAVE MOVED OUR MOVIE
NIGHT UP TO MAY 22ND!

DATE: SATURDAY, MAY 22nd
TIME: 8:00 p.m.
PLACE: Greenbelt area

Please bring your own chairs, blankets, etc.
Team Property Management will provide Pizzal!

CDC Guidelines will be followed.

IEMORIAL DAY
'NONDAY MAY 31st

Mewmorial Day is dedicated to service men and
women who gave their lives for freedom and
country. It is a time to remember loved ones
who fhave passed away. It is also a special
time to honor America’s fistory and
commemorate the bravery, courage and honor
of our troops. The roots of Memorial Day
observance goes back to 1865 and the end of
the Civil War.




Pool Safety

To allow our pool to rem3in open, pool users

must follow CDC guidelines.

s Please bring your own disinfectant to
wipe chairs/lounges.

e When using the pool, please social
distance and swim with members of your
household only.

e The spa can be used by one household
at a time.

e Anyone experiencing signs of Covid,
must stay out of the pool area!

WARNING.... NO LIFEGUARD ON DUTY

POOL RULE /SAFETY REMINDERS

PLEASE REVIEW THE POOL RULES WITH
ALL MEMEBERS OF YOUR HOUSEHOLD

¢ Per the Orange County Health Department,
it is a law that pool gates be kept locked at all
times. Please be sure that pool gates are
locked and never propped open or altered to
prevent them from closing.

e You must have a pool key to enter the pool
area. Climbing over the fence is NEVER
allowed! A pool key must be presented as
proof of residency, upon request from any
association member, community patrol
officer, or a board member.

e For safety reasons, children MUST be
supervised at all times while in the pool area.

« children under the age of 14 are not allowed
in the spa.

« No glass is allowed in the pool area.

e No food is allowed in the pool area.

« No running, pushing, diving, screaming, or
other boisterous conduct is permitted.

« No pets are allowed in the pool area.

e Swimming attire is required.

» No toys, floats, rafts, etc., allowed in the
pool.

Have a Fun, safe summer

SWIM DIAPERS REQUIRED

Children who are not toilet
trained are required (by law) to
wear swim diapers when in
the pool. Swim Diapers are
specifically designed for this
type of use and will prevent an
"accident" that will require the
pool to be closed and the
water chemically treated (at an
additional cost) to ensure it is safe!

BARBEQUES

California fire code

prohibits charcoal
barbecues and other
open-flame cooking

devices to be operated
on combustible balconies
or within 10 feet of
combustible construction.

On combustible balconies, decks or patios that
do not have 10 feet clearance, use _an
electric grill. IT'S THE LAW.

Board Meetings are held on the 3rd
Thursday of each month at 6:30 p.m.
in our clubhouse

For all your Association needs call:
Team Property Management
(714) 639-8484
(714) 639-8585 (fax)

(714) 541-8636 Redwood's on site office
Kathy@thehoateam.com
Redwood’s On-Site office hours:
Monday, Wednesday and Friday
2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Be Safe and Have a great Month



